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POWERTEclt USAP INC

August 7 2010

Allen C Sorenson

Reclamation Specialist
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street Room 215

Denver Colorado 80203

RECEIVED

AUG 0 9 2010

Division of Reclamation

O Mining Safety

RE Notice of Intent NOI File NoP2008043 MD03 Fourth ReviewResponses
Request for Extension

Centennial Uranium Project Weld County Colorado

Dear Mr Sorenson

Powertech USA Inc Powertech would like to request an extension for our response to theP2008

043 NOI MD03 Fourth Review completeness issues outlined by DRMS in their letter to Powertech dated

March 18 2010 Powertech is awaiting approval from the Environmental Protection Agency EPA for its

Class V Underground Injection Control UIC Permit to reinject produced pump test water The EPA has

indicated that the Class V UIC Permit will likely be issued by the end of August

Powertech understands that as the late fall and winter months approach freeze prevention may be

required during the execution of water storage andreinjection techniques outlined in the NOI

If you have any questions or require additional information please feel free to contact Richard Blubaugh
at 3037907528 or myself at 9705565988

Sincerely Yours

40
Michael D Beshore PG

Senior Environmental Coordinator Environmental Health Safety Resources

Powertech USA Inc

cc Richard Blubaugh Powertech

Terry Walsh Powertech
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